
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                            Friday 11th November 2022 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
What an amazing day! 
 
We began today with Scrooge. It was great fun and I have uploaded a couple of pictures for you 
and your child to look at and talk about. My favourite part was when Jacob Marley appeared 
down the chimney! 
 
This is the first time we have been able to use our new sports hall as a performance space and it 
was perfect. 
 
We also had many pupils who dressed up to add to the atmosphere. This meant a great Victorian 
day was had by all.  You looked fantastic. 
 
It is of course Remembrance Day today and pupils have also been reflecting on this.  We 
observed a minute's silence with respect and understanding. 
 
I have enjoyed visits from various pupils this week. Today Freya came to see me to show me 
some very well thought out powerpoints which she had worked on individually.  One of them was 
to ask for a treat but she had not just thought about herself - she wanted all her class to share it.  
A true example of our school value of kindness. 
 
One of our older pupils, Luke, has been working on his GCSE Speaking and Listening presentation.   
I apparently featured heavily in this. I have decided that I am not a fan of photoshop as a result!  
He is, however, living out our value of working hard. 
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                                                       Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup - continued 
 
 
I would like to thank one of our older pupils, Alex. He spent time in the art room with a younger 
student who was needing support to regulate. Alex talked through coping mechanisms to help 
him stay calm. He also helped him draw his own character and gave him tips on how to make his 
drawing cooler. A truly wonderful thing to see. Again, living our value of kindness 
 
Finally, our staff star - Emma CD. Emma makes such a difference to pupils' lives. She has the 
highest expectations, limitless care and ultimate belief in each and every one of them. 
 
I am informed that 7 weeks tomorrow is Christmas Eve. We love Christmas at Acorn Park and will 
be letting you know about our Christmas Performance and Fair plans next week. We do know 
that Christmas can be a time of joy and of challenge for our children. For this reason, we will not 
be decorating our classrooms or doing too much Christmas preparation before the 5th 
December. 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
Pip 
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